DRESS CODE

Residents in the Department of Surgery are expected to act and present themselves as professionals with appropriate dress and grooming.  It is recommended that when residents are scheduled to see patients in the clinic that they dress appropriately with a shirt and tie for males, or appropriate professional attire for females.  Surgical scrubs covered with a lab coat are acceptable in most situations within the hospital but should not be taken outside of hospital property.

First year residents will receive three lab coats when they begin their residency training.  The department will provide three additional lab coats on a PRN basis to the residents throughout their residency training.  Lab coats will be cleaned through the University of North Dakota laundry service.  The bag for UND laundry service is located in the call room at Altru Hospital.  They will only clean your lab coats so please do not put any other clothing articles in the bag.  They will pick up on Tuesday and Thursday mornings at 8:30 a.m. so have them in the bag the night before.  Please have your lab coats cleaned weekly so they stay white.  DO NOT PUT ANY LAB COATS IN ALTRU LAUNDRY!!  During the course of the five years of residency training, each resident will receive a maximum of six lab coats.  If these are lost or destroyed it will be the responsibility of the resident to purchase new lab coats.  It is expected that residents will wear lab coats when on duty in the hospital and clinic.
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